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None of this makes us safer. This bill ensures that those who need a firearm for self 

defense must wait for an additional period and approvals to be entitled to their 2nd 

amendment rights. I'm a strongly liberal voter and firearm owner. Common sense gun 

reform is necessary. This is neither common sense nor sound legislation that betters 

Oregonians lives. This needlessly adds oversight that historically has led to less 

approvals for minorities and a blind eye for those red flag laws now target. 

 

Freedom means not stripping others rights because you dislike them, this bill strips 

rights for nothing more than theater at a time when Oregonians are increasingly 

targeted by rightwing media as some sort of evil. Don't disarm us when under threat, 

especially if you fundraise based on the risks of the administration in dc 


